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City Commission meeting October 23, 1989 - 7:00 p.m. - City Hall  

 

The Meeting was called to order with all commissioners in attendance.  

 

AGENDA 

 

1. Minutes of the previous meeting  

 

The minutes had been read in advance of the meeting by all of the commission. 

With no additions or corrections to same, Comm. Belcher presented a motion to 

accept them as written, seconded by Comm. McGuffey. Roll call and vote - 

Belcher yes, Gilley yes, Stiffey yes, Crisp yes, McGuffey yes.  

 

2. Minutes of the special called meeting  

 

The minutes of the special called meeting were considered. With no additions or 

corrections, Comm. McGuffey presented a motion to accept them as written, 

seconded by Comm. Crisp. Roll call and vote - Belcher yes, Gilley yes, Stiffey yes, 

Crisp yes, McGuffey yes.  

 

3. Treasurer's report  

 

Mayor Gilley called for discussion or questions of this report. There were none to 

be heard. Comm. McGuffey presented a motion to accept them as printed, 

seconded by Comm. Crisp. Roll call c1nd'vote - Belcher yes, Gilley yes, Stiffey 

yes, Crisp yes, McGuffey yes.  

 

4. Street light discussion  

 

Comm. McGuffey wondered if any of the commission had returned to see if there 

was a pole in that area to install a light on. Mr. Laws said there is a service pole by 

the Prewett residence. Comm. McGuffey wondered if the commission should 

proceed with a vote or wait to contact the Prewetts to see if they wanted the light. 

Mayor Gilley said it wasn't necessary to contact the Prewetts. Mr. Laws agreed to 

talk with WRECC to see what the cost is to install a light. Comm. McGuffey 

motioned to table this issue until the next meeting until all of the facts and figures 

were presented.  

 



5. Installation of 4" water line on Webb Ave. and a fire hydrant there and on 

Lawson St.  

 

The clerk had given the commission the figures given to her from Warren Co. 

Water Dist. regarding these installations. The Water Co. said it would not exceed 

$6,000.00. Comm. McGuffey presented a motion to proceed as soon as possible 

with these installations, seconded by Comm. Stiffey. The clerk agreed to contact 

the water company to get them to proceed as soon as possible. Roll call and vote - 

Belcher yes, Gilley yes, Crisp yes, Stiffey yes, McGuffey yes. 
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6. Other 

 

Comm. McGuffey said it was his desire that the commission vote to give Maybell  

Bybee, David Bybee's full police chief wages and car allowance for the month of 

October, seconded by Comm. Belcher. Roll call and vote - Belcher yes, Gilley yes, 

Stiffey yes, Crisp yes, McGuffey yes.  

 

Mayor Gilley said he had talked with both Johnnie Edwards and James Denton 

about the possibility of them being the new police chief. Mr. Edwards felt it would 

be too time consuming. Mr. Denton said he is definitely interested in the position.  

The commission had a lengthy discussion regarding this position and it was 

decided to have a special called meeting 10/30/89 @ 6:00 p.m. to talk with Mr. 

Denton and let the other commissioners meet and ask him any questions they 

might have.  

 

With no further business to be heard, a motion to adjourn was floored.  

 

Approved:  James R. Gilley                    Attest: Dorothy J. Neal 

Mayor      City Clerk 

 


